From: nicholas roma

Sent: June-14-19 7:06 PM

To: info west kelowna <info@westkelownacity.ca>
Subject: Attn: City Clerk

This message is in response to a notification | received in the mail, "File No. DP 18-42”. It’s regarding the
development of 2200 Majoros Road.

Thank you for the letter. | am completely against anything to do with the development of that site. It
seems it is to be built in a way that will obstruct our view of the lake. This will without a doubt
negatively impact the value of not only my property, but everyone on this side of the building as well.
The city should have never approved for condos to be built there. There is a giant empty field on the
other side of the buildings that are already here that would be perfect for condos.

Regards.

Nick Romanakis
608-3645 Carrington Rd
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City of West Kelowna
Development Services
2760 Cameron Rd.
West Kelowna

V1Z 276

Attention: City Clerk

Subject: File #DP 18-42, Lot A DL 5058 ODYD Plan EPP23544

Dear Council,

We are owners at KAS3526, 3645 Carrington Rd., Unit 414. This proposal infringes on our view of the
lake that we currently enjoy and paid for. In addition anyone on our side of the building will have their
view obstructed by the placement of the proposed buildings.

While development is important we feel that our owners should not lose the view they currently have
while rental properties get to enjoy the view instead.

Regards,

Dale Choquette




